
EDME Calibrations 2019 

Surveying Alert 34 advised that the biennial recertification of all Qld EDME 
baselines would take place between late July and early September 2019. The 
process has now been completed, and new certificates have been published on the 
DNRME website www.business.qld.gov.au/industries/building-property-
development/titles-property-surveying/surveying/calibration-equipment. 

Please be aware that the web page for the Gold Coast baseline is yet to be 
updated to indicate that the range now consists of pillars 2-8.  However, the 
Regulation 13 certificate is correctly issued on pillars 2-8. 

A map locating each baseline is available on each baseline’s web page. 

EDME Calibrations 2019 
19 September 2019 

Issue 35 

https://www.vision6.com.au/em/message/email/view.php?id=1214000&a=43849&k=C7qQnPnWx9bVDiQigMEniZkwP-dqaiLu2AVMO4PKy-U
http://www.business.qld.gov.au/industries/building-property-development/titles-property-surveying/surveying/calibration-equipment
http://www.business.qld.gov.au/industries/building-property-development/titles-property-surveying/surveying/calibration-equipment

